1063 Fish Hollow Road
DeLancey, NY 13752

February 22, 2023

Dear Board of Education and Mrs. Graves:

Please accept this as my resignation as School District Treasurer from Andes Central School.
My last date of employment as Treasurer will be March 31, 2023. After spending a lifetime at
Andes Central School, I am excited to begin the next chapter.

I did submit my resignation in January, but with the plan to hire a replacement, I was asked, and
agreed, to stay on a bit longer to assist the district and the new hire. However, since no action
has been taken to hire a replacement, I am now submitting this new resignation.

Please know that [ am more than willing to be available to help Heather, or a new replacement, if
there is a need. Ihave always given my best to Andes Central School and want to continue to be
there to help out if needed. Things may come up that Heather is unfamiliar with and I have told
her that I am only a phone call away if she has questions. She is very capable and has picked
things up very quickly and I know she will continue to do a wonderful job for you.

The title of Treasurer keeps me tied to my email even on days when I am not at school. The
business office may need my permission to use my signature for a check, payrolls need to be
approved by the Treasurer, financial advisors need answers from the Treasurer, etc. By
resigning the title, that will help free up my time to start to enjoy my retirement. Life is short
and I want to be able to enjoy this time while I can.

I want you all to know that I have enjoyed my years at ACS and I thank you all for all you have
done for ACS and the students. The past year has been a difficult one for all of us, and I hope
that through it all, you know that I have given my best to ACS and done what I could, as far as
the business end of things, to keep things running smoothly.

Sincerely,
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nice Stevens



